3 July 2009

Members of the Legislative Council

Dear Madam/Sir

I write to express my support regarding the Hong Kong Jockey Club's proposal to increase the number of racedays and simulcast.

I don't think adding racing days should cause any more problems to Hong Kong because the problem gamblers only go to Macau or some other illegal gambling dens. The Jockey Club is also an important charity organization, and I fully support its proposal to increase charitable funds and at the same time increase the tax income for the Government.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Tier

GT/el